
At our September 6, 2018 meeting the Clintonville Area Commission approved 
the formation of a task force to investigate whether there is support in our 
community for working to become a GreenSpot Neighborhood.  Clintonville is 
well-known as an area that values the environment.  Becoming a GreenSpot 
Neighborhood would merely make our status official. 
 
Our first step in this process is to form a citizens’ task force to look into the 
requirements for this process, meeting with David Celebreeze from the city, and 
then reporting back to the commission with possible steps. 
 
Please share this memo with any folks known to you that have an interest in this 
short term assignment.  Applicants can contact Libby Wetherholt at:  
libbywd3@gmail.com or contact: commissioners@clintonvilleareacommission.org 
 
The GreenSpot Task Force will begin meeting in October with a minimum of 2-3 
meetings needed to accomplish the task. 
!
!

!


